
 
March 24, 2023 

 

Honorable Kay Granger    Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Manchester, NH Christian Brook Sewer Separation 

Project in fiscal year 2024. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is in the City of Manchester, located at 300 Winston 

Street, Manchester, NH, 03103. 

 

The funding would be used for the construction of a new lateral drainage system for the northern 

central portion of the city stretching from McIntyre Ski area to the Merrimack River. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Chris Pappas 

Member of Congress 
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Dear Chair Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Manchester, NH Christian Brook Sewer Separation 

Project in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is in the City of 

Manchester, located at 300 Winston Street, Manchester, NH, 03103. The funding would be used 

for the construction of a new lateral drainage system for the northern central portion of the city 

stretching from McIntyre Ski area to the Merrimack River. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will reduce combined sewer 

overflows, thereby improving Merrimack River water quality, expand recreational opportunities, 

and promote appropriate aquatic growth. It will support residents of New Hampshire and the 

600,000 people that take their drinking water downstream from Manchester. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 

by Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Chris Pappas 

Member of Congress 


